From: Dora GeorgiouM

Sent: 08 November :

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: Opposing large A3 cafe/restaurant ref 6/2016/1068/full

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dora Georgiou

Date: 7 November 2016 at 11:01:12 GMT

To: j.pagdin@welhat. gov.uk

Subject: Fwd: Opposing large A3 cafe/restaurant ref 6/2016/1068/full

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dora Georgiou | NG
Date: 31 October 2016 at 14:35:40 GMT

To: planning@welhat.gov.uk
Subject: Fwd: Opposing large A3 cafe/restaurant ref 6/2016/1068/full

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dora Georgiou I NG
Date: 15 October 2016 at 09:42:27 BST

To: plannng@welhat. gov.uk
Subject: Fwd: Opposing large A3 cafe/restaurant ref 6/2016/1068/full

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:



From: Dora Georgiou |

Date: 14 October 2016 at 18:00:30 BST
To: planning@wellhat.gov.uk
Subject: Opposing large A3 cafe/restaurant ref 6/2016/1068/full

Sent from my iPad

Dear sir,

Iam strongly opposing for the application for a large cafe/restaurant at Barham Court Cuffley Hertfordshire.
My reason being, we are a small village and there are enough restaurants and take away food outlets that
serve our community. There would be a large problem with regards to the parking of cars.

I feel that the people that are buying brand new flats at Barham Court would never have bought a property
knowing that there would be a cafe restaurant in their block of flats. I know that I would never have bought
a flat if I knew about this application.

They are proposing to Open from 8am until 11pm at night. There would be an enormous flue outside the
building to let out the cooking fumes, and people wouldn't be able to sit out on their balconies, or open their
windows in the summer because of the smell and fumes of cooking. It's horrendous to think about it.

The hours are long from 8am in the morning until 11pm at night. With late night noise and disturbances in
the community.

Would you allow a food outlet in you block of flats if you lived there.?

I do hope that you are successful in refusing this application. I would hate to think that if permission was
granted,that it could affect other food outlets in the village. Which could result in empty boarded up shops.
It would be a pity as this is a lovely village, with good people living here.

Kind Regards

Dora Georgiou

Flat 7 Bridge House

69 Station Road

Cuffley

Hertfordshire

EN6 4HG



